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Establishment of a Human Resources Committee  
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on May 18, 2022, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board: 

1. Establish a Human Resources Committee for the balance of the term which shall 
consist of Chair, Vice-Chair and one Councillor member who shall be appointed by 
the Chair. 

2. Adopt the confidential recommendations, noting that they are to remain confidential 
as they relate to labour relations or employee negotiations.  

 


